
H. Tracy Hall, Inc. 
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9 UNIVERSITY WAY 

PRINCETON "'CT., N ..... 

November ~5,1974 

P.O. Box 7533 University Station 
Provo, Utha 84601 

Dear Mr. Hall, 

I have recently returned from India where I met with Dr. 
Agarwala to discuss the Hydrostatic Extrusion and Material 
Synthesis project. He requested that you furnish a number 
of pyrophyllite cubes already charged with the graphite and 
catalyst assembly so that when you come to demonstrate the 
press for diamond making there will be no delays. He sug­
gested that there will be money left from the amount dele­
gated for shipping to pay for this extra work. 

It does seem like a good idea to me, and I believe it 
would be to your advantage to do this. You can more quickly 
demonstrate the press to everyone'ssatisfaction at NPL and 
make more efficient use of your time there. 

Please consider doing this work. No quantities of these 
assemblies was mentioned, and that is best left to your judge­
ment. If you require an additional order from the U.N.D.P., 
please contact me with the information and I will have the 
order issued. 

We still remember the pleasant visit at your place last 
summer and hope you will visit here. Tell Mrs. Hall the or­
chid plant she gave us is thriving beautifully. 

Very truly yours, 

Mr. F.J. Fuchs 


